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These comments are joined by the following organizations: 

Hallie Templeton, Senior Oceans Campaigner 

Friends of the Earth 

 

R. Bent Lyles, Executive Director 

Friends of the San Juans 

Shari Tarantino, Executive Director 

Orca Conservancy 

 

Michael Kundu, Director 

Project SeaWolf Coastal Protection 

 

Steve Koehler, President 

Protect the Peninsula’s Future 

 

Gus Gates, Washington Policy Manager 

Surfrider Foundation 

 

Brad Throssell, Chair 

Washington Council of Trout Unlimited 

 

Elaine Packard, Chair of the WA State Water and Salmon Committee 

Washington State Chapter Sierra Club 

 

Colleen Weiler, Jessica Rekos Fellow for Orca Conservation 

Whale and Dolphin Conservation 

 

Kurt Beardslee, Executive Director 

Wild Fish Conservancy 

http://www.oursound-oursalmon.org/

